
                                 

        Full Council – 10 July 2017

  Motion selected by the Conservative Group

           
           GRENFELL TOWER TRAGEDY
 

The Conservative Group condemns the overt politicisation of the Grenfell tragedy by 
Jeremy Corbyn.  We commend the calm and measured response from the Government to 
this tragedy, including the announcement of a public inquiry, substantial funding for the 
victims, re-housing and renewed fire safety checks on buildings across the country.  

We acknowledge the speed with which Brent Council acted to support the Royal Borough of 
Kensington and Chelsea and all vulnerable residents.

Councillor Reg Colwill
Leader of the Conservative Group
Kenton Ward


